
 
 

Rev. John C. Holland Celebrates 21 Years 

 

Dear Friends: 
 
On February 25th, 2017, the 21st Annual Rev. John C. Holland Awards (JCHA) will take place at the 
historical Liuna Station, 360 James Street North in Hamilton, Ontario. The JCHA celebrates the rich 
and diverse contributions of  African-Canadians community to their communities. 
 
The awards were founded 21 years ago by Hamilton’s Black History Committee.  A gift to the City  
of Hamilton, Ontario that honoured the city’s sesquicentennial and its first African Canadian Citizen
of the Year, Rev. John C. Holland. 
 
We request your support by advertising in this year’s program. 
 

Advertising Rates - Program Booklet  
Rev. John C. Holland Awards 2017 

 
Full Page (7.5 H x 4.75 W)- $500.00 

 
½ Page (3.75 H x 4.75 W)  - $250.00 

 
¼ Page (3.75 H x 2.25 W)  - $100.00 

 
Business Card (1.75 x 2.25 W) - $50.00 

 
Program Book Size 5 ½” x 8 ½” in Black & White 

 
Ad copy is due by the 27th of January, 2017  

to johnhollandawards@gmail.com 
 

We look forward to your support of this prestigious annual event. Thank you.  
  
Sincerely, 
 
Administrator 
Rev. John C. Holland Awards 
Celebrating 21 Years of  Excellence 
www.johnhollandawards.com 
Johnhollandawards@gmail.com 
905 865 1027 (Mobile) 
 

“Be a part of the celebration and the history of the Rev. John C. Holland Awards” 

http://www.johnhollandawards.com/

